Wattle Grove Long Day Care Centre

Open Door Policy

Wattle Grove LDC has an open-door policy.

What does the open-door policy means?

Our open-door policy means that the service is open at all times for
parental inspection/visits.

Please come and see how we help your child’s development.

Entry by you any time is your guarantee of the continuing quality of our
working practices and protection for Educators/Staff and Management
reputation.

Never use a service where you are not welcome.

Don’t hesitate to visit us.

Our Service is proud of the quality of care we provide.

Our Educators/Staff are qualified, trained, experienced and talented.

Rather than take our word for this see for yourselves!

Review

The policy will be reviewed annually. Review will be conducted by
management, employees, parents and any interested parties.

Reviewed: August 2017 Date for next review: August 2018




